
Fundraiser Goal Update 

Dear Supporters, 

We are thrilled to share an update on our social media fundraiser! Thanks to your generous 

contributions, we have reached $5,000 out of our goal of $10,000! 

Your support has made a significant impact. As we continue our efforts, we're inspired by the 

overwhelming response from our community. 

Please help us spread the word and keep the momentum going! Share our campaign on your 

social media platforms, and encourage your friends and family to contribute. 

Thank you for being a part of this journey. Together, we can achieve our goal and make a 

difference! 

Sincerely, 

Your Fundraising Team 


